
 

 

 

Hello and welcome to our newsletter- 

here you will find plenty of information 

about our brilliant class. Even though we 

are in very unusual circumstances, the 

class have come in ready to work and 

learn, and have picked up our constant 

handwashing and cleanliness routines 

quickly I am so proud of them all!  Mr 

Parker 

  

  

 

                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

Birch Class News! 

This is Mr Steen-he will be 

in our class during some 

mornings. 

Mr Parker- the one with 

the best hair in the school. 

PE reminder 

Children are to come 

to school in their kit 

on Mondays and 

Thursdays. 

 

Pathways to Read 

Our guided reading sessions will 
be based around the book ‘Good 
Night Stories for Rebel Girls’ 
which showcases 100 famous 
women who have incredible 
achievements-ask your children 
who we have learned about so 
far! 



  

 

 

QUEEN OF THE FALLS 

Our class book this half term is 

‘Queen of the Falls’ a book 

about Annie Edson Taylor-the 

first person to go over Niagara 

Falls in a barrel. 

 

It was October 24th 1901 when 

62 year old widow Annie Taylor 

climbed into her barrel, ready to 

risk her life for fame and 

fortune… 

 

 

 

 

Mr P’s football predictions 

Premier league - Man City 

FA Cup- Liverpool 

League Cup- Man City 

Champions League- Bayern 

Relegated- Man Utd, Man Utd, Man Utd. 

What are yours? Let me know 

 

 

 

 

There are plenty of ways your children 

can earn rewards in class: 

-Read 10 times at home. 

-Get to the top of the behaviour chart. 

-Gain dojo points be working hard in 

class. 

-Top 3 dojo scorers for the week get a 

prize! 

-When the whole class reach 1000 points 

over a half term, they gain a class treat. 


